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To whom it may concern,
I'm writing to you in regards to the proposed Pyne abortion bill. I think it's abhorrent that someone would have
 such little regard for a new human life that the would even propose such a thing, so I'm asking that the Health
 Committee would reject/oppose this bill.
Thank you,
Mr J Hunter.
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